
YOUR WAY
TO THE FIRST ANNUAL

Saint James Bunny Hop!
On Wednesday, March 24, Saint James School will hold its first Bunny Hop. 

All money raised will support our efforts to renovate our
Early Childhood Playground and Outdoor Education Space. 

Preschool through Third grade students will have about 20 minutes to 
“hop” the fun course. Students will complete about 25-35 laps. 

Donors can choose to pledge per lap or a flat amount. 
All forms and money must be received by Tuesday, March 30th. 

Checks can be made payable to Saint James School. 

Special Easter prizes for the student in each class
that raises the most money!!!
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Name of Student Hopping:

Class:

Number of Laps Completed:

All proceeds will be used to help pay for renovations to our Early Childhood Playground 
and Outdoor Education Space.

Questions? Contact Kira Nelsen ~ knelsen@mysaintjames.com 

Saint James Elementary School   •   30 Peters Place  Red Bank, NJ 07701   •   732 741 3362  •   www.mysaintjames.com
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